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                                                                                                                                                                                              November 30, 2017   

  Participation Status in the High Value and Access Networks 

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota (Blue Cross) recently mailed letters to providers notifying them of their 

participation status in two new networks that are effective January 1, 2018. The High Value Network (HVN) is a 

narrow network offering available to small and large group markets and the Access network is a narrow network 

offering available to the large group market. It has been identified that some providers received a letter that did not 

accurately reflect their network status. New letters dated November 30, 2017 will be mailed to providers that 

accurately reflect provider status in both the HVN and the Access network.   

 

How to determine if a provider is in the HVN and the Access network? 

Providers should refer to the “Find a Doctor” tool on the bluecrossmn.com website to confirm participation status 

in the HVN and Access networks. View the participation status by selecting the ‘Access’ or ‘High Value’ network  

within the search criteria on the left side of the search results screen. 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820.       
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